



March 6, 2020

Timothy McCarthy
Schedio Group LLC
808 9th Street
Greeley, CO 80631

Re: Permit No. M-2019-058
Permit Application
Decision Date Extension Request Approval

Dear Mr. McCarthy:

On March 6, 2020, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received your request to extend the due date for the Permit Application for 30 days. The original decision date was March 9, 2020 and the new decision date will be April 8, 2020. The Division approved your request to extend the decision date to April 8, 2020.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (303) 866-3567 ext. 8142 or brock.bowles@state.co.us.

Sincerely,

Brock Bowles
Environmental Protection Specialist

cc: Michael Cunningham, DRMS





Request for 30 Day Extension: Permit No. M-2019-058 - Keenesburg No. 2 Mine - Colorado Sand Company

1 message

Timothy McCarthy <tmccarthy@schediogroup.com>
To: "Bowles - DNR, Brock" <brock.bowles@state.co.us>

Fri, Mar 6, 2020 at 9:49 AM

Good morning Brock.

On behalf of Colorado Sand Company LLC, and regarding Permit No. M-2019-058 for the Keenesburg No. 2 Mine, I would like to respectfully request a 30-day extension on the decision date.

Please let me know if I need to do anything else to make this request official with DRMS.

Respectfully,

Tim McCarthy

Program Manager

Colorado Sand Company LLC

ΣΧΕΔΙΟ

Schedio Group LLC

Timothy A. McCarthy, P.E.

Owner

c: 303.968.7677

o: 720.603.1550

e: tmccarthy@schediogroup.com

w: www.schediogroup.com